Meeting Minutes
2/9/19
3:00pm-3:45am
Client Meeting
Members Present:
Travis Byakeddy
Steve Sorden
Nathaniel Schaul 

Discussion:

The team met with the client at his business on Huntington drive in Flagstaff. The client discussed the advancements that were made to the project over the break. The client asked the team to design new models for the design project based of new specification to the project. The project was given new points of attachment and therefore requires new considerations. Therefore, the client has asked each member to come up with new concepts that will meet the specifications and requirements. The client is working on AutoCAD models with dimensions for the project that will aid the team in their design. 

The Client then took the team across the street to show the progress on the Fanflyer shell. The fanflyer was in rough condition and needed sanded and paint. The client said this would be accomplished within the coming weeks. 

Moving Forward:

[bookmark: _GoBack]The team will work on sketches and present them to the client for consideration. Also the team will investigate different design materials for consideration. The team will meet for their standing appointment on the coming weeks to work on their sketches and talk about the project moving forward. 





